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I believe there is no compelling rationale to support inclusion of Open Space for siting temporary or
permanent shelters. The long-term impacts would be severe and the resources and time required for
restoration would be extraordinary. Portland can and must do better than surrendering its parks,
natural areas, and trails to any use, temporary or permanent, that jeopardizes their primary purpose -
now and into the future.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



